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Mandatory Reading Reminder 

On Wednesday, October 12, 2016, the United States Department of Justice Community Oriented 
Policing Services (COPS) released its Collaborative Reform Initiative (CRI) assessment of the 
San Francisco Police Department. This independent review was a six-month process in which 
the CRI-team thoroughly reviewed five areas integral to building and maintaining trust with the 
communities we serve. 

Members of the San Francisco Police Department must maintain working knowledge and 
understanding of this DOJ assessment as well as the President's 21st Century Policing Model. 
These reports provide you with a critical roadmap of where the San Francisco Police Department 
is heading with regard to policing reform. 

The SFPD encourages supervisors and captains to continue conversations on the final report of 
the President's Task Force on the 21st Century Policing through roll calls, in-service training, and 
community meetings. 

MEMBERS ARE REMINDED THAT THE FOLLOWING IS REQUIRED READING THAT 

IS TO BE COMPLETED ON DUTY: 

Department of Justice CRI assessinent: 

https://ric-zai-inc.com/Publications/cops-w0818-pub.pdf 

President's Task Force on zist Century Policing Report: 

https://ric-zai-inc.com/Publications/cops-p311-pub.pdf 
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WILLIAM SCOTT 

Chief of Police 

Any questions or clarification regarding this policy should be made to sfpd. writtendirectives@sfgov.org 

who will provide additional guidance about the directive. 
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